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From: chamerstad@aol.com

To: Wr401program
Subject: Klamath River Dam Removal
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 1:49:33 PM

California State Water Board,

| support the removal of the 4 lower dams on the Klamath River, and the short term water quality issues
will rectify naturally and result in a cleaner, colder river that will benefit both people and the fishery in the
years ahead. The Klamath River for years has suffered water quality issues with unhealthy blue-green
algae coming from the dams, and this has caused a public health issue and advisory in most years, as
well as a fish disease called "ich". Dam removal will correct this problem, and make the river healthier
and recover salmon and steelhead.

Chuck Hammerstad
780 Portswood Dr
San Jose, CA 95120
408-997-5460
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